
2023-2024 School Year

Dear Parents & Guardians,

I am so excited to begin the 2023-2024 school year! I am

looking forward to teaching your awesome 5th graders this

year and building positive relationships with you and our

students. School starts September 5th, 2023. This is a list

of supplies that your child needs for this school year. We will

be using 3 ring binders, as we do not use desks.

o 2 folders (3 hole punched)

o 1 pencil pouch (3 hole punched)

o 1 wide ruled loose leaf paper

o P.E. shoes (non-marking)

Appreciated for the class

o Snacks

o Tissues

Thank you,

Mrs. Nelson


